
 
 
 
 
 
May 5, 2022 
 

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
Attn. Enforcement Section 
5301 Northshore Drive 
North Little Rock, AR  72118-5317 
 
Re: NPDES Permit No: AR0034002 
 
City of Bryant Wastewater 
1019 S.W. 2nd St. 
Bryant, AR  72022 

 

The City of Bryant Wastewater Treatment Facility conducted our first quarter toxicity test in 
March 2022. This requires a parallel test to, be conducted on the receiving water of the steam 
where our discharge enters. The results for this test did not meet the requirements thus this 
control test had been marked invalid for the dilution for the Pimephales promelas portion of 
the test. A retest using synthetic water was conducted and those results passed both portions 
of the test.      

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at 501 943 0469. 

 

Gregg Asher 
City of Bryant 
Wastewater Treatment Manager  

 


